From: MW O'Connell [mailto:mwoconnell@me.com]
Sent: Tuesday, November 27, 2018 1:53 PM
Subject: | Object to Hydro One acquiring Avista!

This message is to advise you that there are a great number of people in Idaho as well as myself who
question the wisdom of this transaction. Not only is the Ontario government involvement an
overwhelming question but the very fact that they want to buy Avista is suspect.

Hydro One has a reputation of charging their customers exorbitant rates and not keeping up their
infrastructure. With those facts why are they spending such a huge amount of money to buy Avista
when they should be spending whatever money they have on their own infrastructure.

This says a lot about their business model.

My wife and | are adamantly against this purchase!

Respectfully,

M.W. O’Connell

11019 W. Crystal Bay Road

Post Falls, ID 83854
mwoconnell@me.com




